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We regret very much the error in the report of Miss Gordon’s address
which appeared in the issue of November 24th. Sir Thomas Malory was, of
course, a writer not of poetry but of prose. '

Hris.

REPORT from the committee in charge of the funds being raised for
A the establishment of the '09 Fellowship in History states that a few
hundred dollars are still to be subscribed to make up the hoped for amount.
First payments this fall and further promises obtained since the opening of
the session have heen quite gratifying and the committee feels assured that
matters will soon he in such a shape that the management of the scheme
may with satisfaction be placed in the hands of the University Board.

Queen's and especially the A rtsfaculty, has at present to depend largely
upon its graduates and undergraduates for support. Organizel action such
as has been taken by ‘09 and other graduate years is indeed commendable.

It is with much regret that we hear of the vacancy in the department of
History, caused by the departure of M. J. Patton, M.A., who has been lec-
turing in Canadian History. "This branch of the work will have to be taken
over for the present by Professor Morison, who is already overburdened.

Sorry as we are to lose Mr. Patton, who has been so prominent in col-
lege circles, it is a great pleasure to hear of his appointment as editor and as-
sistant secretary to the commission on the conservation of natural resources.
We extend him our heartiest congratulations.

Mr. (. A. Platt, M.A., has been appointed to fill Mr. Patton’s place for
the present term.

The shade in the honor Iinglish room has long since passed the stage of
usefulness. Long and faithfully it has done duty but it is high time that the
place that knows it should know it no more.

D. C. Ramsay, M.A., has received a call to New Liskeard. His abg—tnce
will he greatly felt by the society, as he has been a most ardent and faithful
worker in its councils. Who will fill “Dug’s” place in the political field? We
wish him all success in his present work.

The much discussed Budget will come up for scttlemcnt at 4 p.m,, Jan.
14th, at the mecting of the Political Science and Debating Club. ‘The‘: WorfL
ing of the debate io: “Resolved, that the TTouse of Lords was justified in
rejecting the Budget.”




